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TAKE A PEEK!

e WELCOME OUR NEWEST
VOLUNTEER GABBY KRUEGER.
¢ SHARE OUR WISHLIST FOR THE

HOLIDAYS.

e HELP US SELL OIL INFUSED
BRACELETS- ALL PROCEEDS GO
TO SAFE HAVEN.

e THE 2021 BALL OF THE BADGES
EVENT IS ON HOLD DUE TO
COVID RESTRICTIONS.

e VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WILL
BE ANNOUNCED AT A LATER
DATE.

e CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE:
WWW.SHAWANOSHELTER.ORG

e VISIT US ON FACEBOOKI!!
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Pictured above: Gabby Krueger putting together
our Halloween goodie bags. Thank you Gabby!

FOR DV AWARENESS MONTH WE
WENT PURPLE!

THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR VOLUNTEERS FOR
THEIR HELP WITH OUR DOMESTIC VIOLENCE
AWARENESS MONTH

During this time we are not doing any direct victim volunteering, but there are
many other ways you can help:

e (ollecting supplies: We are in need of cleaning products, hand sanitizers,
toilet paper, paper towel and disinfectants. We have an urgent need for
bottled water.

e Fundraising: Please share our website and facebook page frequently
throughout the holiday season. You can also donate to any CoVantage
branch between December 1-15 and they will match your donation for Safe
Haven.

e Yard work: We are still in need of volunteers to help with our yard work.
Winter snow removal will be soon!

If you are interested in volunteering please contact Karli at 715-526-3421, visit
our website or email Adminassistant@shawanoshelter.org
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